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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 02 October 2023 19:06
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2023/0005

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2023/0005  
 
Comments: 
I would approve of this new recycling centre as the populaƟon of sheringham is increasing and it will mean more 
rubbish which will need to be recycled without causing a massive traffic build up outside the current recycling centre  
 
 
 
 




